
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

8 January 2023 

Dear Member 
 

I wrote to you on 22 March 2023 giving notice in accordance with Article 118 of the Trade Union and 
Labour Relations (Northern Ireland) Order 1995 of new continuous action short of strike action instructions 
following a lawful ballot of members, which commenced on 3 April 2023. I wrote further on 3 April 2023, 
giving notice of discontinuous strike action. I wrote again on 20 November 2023 giving notice of half a day 
of discontinuous strike action which took place on 29 November 2023. 
 
I now write to give notice in accordance with the above Order of one day of strike action.  The strike action 
will be discontinuous and take place on: 
 

Thursday 18 January 2024 
 
Essentially, this instruction as issued will apply to all NASUWT members including: 

• classroom teachers; 

• substitute teachers; 

• vice-principals; 

• principals. 

This strike action instruction also applies to all NASUWT members working in grant-aided schools or 

employed directly by the Education Authority on teachers’ terms and conditions of employment. This 

includes all schools in the following categories: 

• controlled; 

• maintained; 

• voluntary grammar; 

• integrated. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, the continuous action short of strike action that commenced on 
Tuesday 3 April 2023 remains in place and will remain in place apart from when the strike action 
you are now being notified of takes place. 

Thank you for your solidarity and support during what I know has been a difficult period for you all.  

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dr Patrick Roach 
General Secretary 


